
From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
To: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul)
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Hi Dick, This is really an enforcement decision, but it may be good to talk it through.
 
Mai, can you put this on for a staff report Tues around 11?
 
Thanks, Marcia
 

From: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul) <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 7:26 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 865 Jessie St - Pa Nah Vang
 
Hi Marcia,
 
I had an Appointment scheduled today to re-check this property for compliance with your Orders.
 
If you recall, the kitchen in this house had about a dozen recessed fixtures installed along with a new
sheetrock ceiling. There were no Permits pulled for any of this work. Our Orders required that Ms
Vang hire an electrician to certify that the unpermitted recessed light installation had been done
properly. I checked to make sure that the Permits had been pulled and found that Ms Vang hired an
electrician, but only to replace two recessed lights. No inspection was done on the previous
installations as required in the Correction Orders and reaffirmed at the Legislative Hearing.
 
I am cancelling today’s appointment to allow time for your input on how you would prefer that we
proceed.
 
Thank you,
Dick
 

Richard Kedrowski
DSI Inspector II
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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